Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Newsletter
Thursday 17 October 2019

Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter. This is the fourth issue of a fortnightly publication designed to keep schools up to date with safeguarding information but also to draw attention to new content on the Schools Safeguarding website.
Codicil to Model Safeguarding Policy 
As mentioned at recent workshops an amended model safeguarding policy and codicil can be found here.
Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team Contact
We now have a single point of access for the team via a duty line, 303 2291. This number should not be phoned instead of the CASS number 303 1888. The duty line is for you to ask questions about policies, procedures, Keeping Children Safe in Education, general queries, and to get advice from a CASS Education Officer.
Wellbeing in Children and Young People; a National report

The Department for Education have released State of the Nation 2019: Children and Young People’s Wellbeing, research report. This is an interesting read for DSLs and mental health leads in schools and is a comprehensive report integrating available evidence on the state of children and young people’s wellbeing, and contains an in depth focus on the psychological wellbeing of teenage girls.
For those schools that have not yet accessed mental health first aid training and are mainstream secondary school, sixth form college, Pupil Referral Unit or a Free School, the Anna Freud National Centre for Children and Families has been commissioned to deliver free Mental Health awareness training. A list of eligible schools can be found on the Anna Freud website along with further information on the one day training.
November Education Safeguarding conference
A reminder that this half day conference covering the new Ofsted framework and the implications for safeguarding can be booked through BESS and is open to lead DSLs, but  also to Head teachers/Principals and safeguarding governors. These places are in addition (at no extra charge) to the number allocated with your subscription package. This four hour conference will have speakers from Ofsted, the National Governance Association and Anti Bullying Alliance and will include the opportunity to have questions answered through panel discussion. There are limited spaces available in the morning session but good availability in the afternoon.

Free training for Secondary Schools

Riverside Performing Arts ‘Not For Sale’ aims to shine a light on the myths around modern day slavery. Through sharing stories and facts in a creative dynamic way, this show gets people talking and actively engaged in ways we can all make a difference in taking a stand. This fast-paced 50minute sketch show uses current music, dance, humor and stories to tackle a very relevant topic, engaging teenagers throughout and leading to active discussion. Riverside have been given a grant to deliver free training to 20 schools in 2020; interested schools should contact nicolaf@riverside-performingarts.org.uk
Strategy for Early Help 2019-22
Birmingham Safeguarding Children’s Partnership have published the new Early Help Strategy and Implementation plan for 2019-2022. On the same page you can also find an outline of Birmingham’s Early Help Offer, 2019.

Julia, Moira, Emma, Jane and Sam.
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